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Comments: My spouse and I live in Soldotna, Alaska, and utilize the CNF multiple times a month year-round. In

the summer, we hike, camp, fish, and mountain bike in the forest. In the winter, we use the forest for backcountry

skiing and snowmobiling, and occasionally, winter camping. 

 

From what I understand, there is no proposed revision with respect to snowmobiling boundaries. I agree with this.

As both a backcountry skier and snowmachiner, I believe there is plenty of space for everyone under the current

boundaries. I have never experienced a negative interaction with snowmachiners as a skier, nor with skiers as a

snowmachiner. Regardless, the boundaries are appropriate as-is. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


